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Harvest Thanksgiving 
 

A service of thanksgiving for harvest was held in the Primitive Methodist Chapel, Bishopstone, on Sunday 
last. Mr S. Fawcett, of Reading, delivered sermons in the afternoon and evening. On Monday October 1st, 
a public tea was provided, and public meeting subsequently held, the speakers at which were Messrs. 
Smart, Goddard, Fawcett, and Rev. M. L. Taylor. 
 
Collections made after each Sunday service, as well as the proceeds of the sale of vegetables, &c., which 
formed part of the decorations, were given to aid the chapel fund. 
 
Swindon Advertiser and North Wilts Chronicle, 6 October 1894 


